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Date: Nov 22nd, 2016 
 
 

Chinese New Year holiday notice 
 
 
Dear customers and business partners, 
 
Please be informed that our factory will be closed from Jan 23rd to Feb 5th 
2017 for Lunar New Year holiday and will resume on Feb 6th.   
 
On this day when this notice is written, we are seeing orders scheduling to 
deliver in early Jan 2017.  In anticipation of the holiday, we suggest 
customers who have demand in next Jan ~ Mar timeframe to place orders 
in the next coming weeks to avoid the stretched production lead time that 
might lead to production disrupt.   
 
Last but not least, we wish you and your beloved family lot of love, joys and 
laughter in your family and for a wealth and healthy year of rooster. 
 
Yours sincerely 
Sales & Marketing Department 
Interquip Electronics Co Ltd. 
 


